
Summary: 

The Riksdag welcomes the Commission's work on better regulation and the ambition to introduce 

more transparency in the legislative process. The Riksdag further notes that the Commission 
emphasizes that proposals must be accompanied by better justifications, particularly more detailed 
explanations of how the initiatives relates to the principles of subsidiarity and proportionality. The 
Committee welcomes the Commission's simplification work and the fact that it specifically intends 
to pay attention to the rules that affect small and medium-sized businesses and to consider simpler 
rules for these." 

 


